
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Paid for by the Darke County Republican Women’s Club, Treasurer Cindy Pike,  P.O. Box 45, Greenville, Ohio 45331 

Members and Associate Members: 
 

We had a very good turnout at our Candidates Night/Meeting on October 12th. Excel-
lent food prepared by Barbara and Hershel Fee. 

My thanks to everyone who helped in anyway, including Jaime and the ladies who 
helped setup the tables and did the table decorations. 

A new slate of officers was presented by the Committee Chairman Katie Grow. You will 
find that list below.   

Remember you can also nominate someone from the floor for any position, providing 
they have agreed to accept the position if voted in. 

We will be voting on the new slate of officers at the November meeting. Remember the 
Club is more rewarding if you participate. 

Cindy is accepting money for the 2021 dues at this time. So you can plan on taking 
care of that at the November or December meeting. 

I hope you all are healthy and ready to get out and about. Remember the Radiant Light-
house is large enough we can social distance when necessary. Hope to see you. 
  

Respectfully,  
Betty Hill, President 
DCRWPresident@darkegop.org 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Dr. Stephen Gruber, Vice Chairman of the Board of Directors for the 
Darke County Historical Society will be the speaker for November. He 
will be bringing updates on Garst Museum. 
 
Additionally, Club officers for the 2021-2022 term will be elected. The 
Nominating Committee has presented the following proposed slate: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
December will be installation of incoming officers by OFRW President Mary Beth Kemmer 
— and a bit of Christmas cheer! 
 

 

 
 

President: Jaime LeVeck 
1st Vice-president: Lyn Bliss 
2nd Vice-president: Delores Ely 
Secretary: Sherry Ward 

Treasurer: Cindy Pike 
Corresponding Secretary: 
       Wavelene Denniston 

Dr. Stephen Gruber 

 



VOTE  REPUBLICAN  

KFC = Kennedy,  French,  Chr is  

for  the  courts  


